
  
NOTIFICATION OF DEVELOPMENT CONSENTS GRANTED FOR MAY 2023 
In accordance with Section 4.59 of the Environmental Planning and Assessment Act 1979, notice is hereby 
given that the following development consents have been granted by Council. 
 

APP. NO. PROPOSED DEVELOPMENT PROPERTY DESCRIPTION  

010.2023.029.001 Proposed Swimming Pool 
Lot 3 DP1112706 
Nangus Road, Gundagai 

010.2023.022.001 Proposed 2 single storey unit development 
Lot 11 DP18650 
Bland Street, Wallendbeen 

010.2020.123.004 
Modification – Development Consent (remove lower 
floor and delete window) 

Lot 3 DP612148 
Mount Street, South Gundagai 

010.2023.023.001 Change of use of development (rural produce sales) 
Lot 301 DP1213777 
Nashs Lane, Cootamundra 

010.2007.131.002 

Modification (seniors living) – to modify the 
approved concept development application, by 
reducing the number of units, changing the 
internal and external configuration of the units, 
minor changes to the road layout and the 
provision of additional parking 

Lot 6 DP1083148 
Short Street, Cootamundra 

010.2023.042.001 Proposed New Dwelling and detached New Shed 
Lot 43 DP750619 
McLaughlins Lane, Stockinbingal  

010.2023.027.001 
Proposed External & Internal Alterations to 
Commercial Premises 

Lot B DP162088 
Parker Street, Cootamundra 

010.2021.190.001 Proposed New Dwelling and detached Shed 
Lot 4 Sec 28 DP758915 
Eagle Street, Gundagai 

010.2023.053.001 
Proposed Alterations & Additions to Existing 
Dwelling 

Lot 84 DP753620 
Berthong Road, Wallendbeen 

010.2022.025.002 
Modification – Development Consent (Re-arrange 
laundry and bathroom areas) 

Lot 1 DP1103227 
George Street, Wallendbeen 

 
The development consents may be inspected free of charge at the Cootamundra and Gundagai Office of 
Cootamundra-Gundagai Regional Council, between 9.00am – 5.00pm, Monday to Friday.   
 

Steve McGrath 
Interim General Manager 


